
Human Services Funding Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

September 22, 10am 

 

Members Present- Amy McLaughlin, Sherri Nixon, Christine Soutter and Sheri Riffle-staff member 

 

Members chose not to discuss the 2018 applications as they learned that the selectmen would be 
discussing whether or not to continue with the committee at their upcoming Board meeting.  There was 
a brief discussion of who would be attending the Board of Selectmen meeting to represent the 
committee and their work. 

Meeting was adjourned with no further discussion. 


